
 
 

 

December 16, 2008 

Bogdanovic: Eulex must respect UN agreement  
KosovoCompromise Staff 
 
Serbia’s Minister for Kosovo Goran Bogdanovic said that he is "not very surprised" at 
statements coming from EULEX spokesman Victor Reuter. 
 
"Such a statement is probably a consequence of the pressures EULEX is taking from 
Kosovo Albanians," Bogdanovic said, but Belgrade "will not accept different 
interpretations of things which are absolutely clear and which have been agreed with 
the UN."  
 
EULEX will realize what has been agreed with the UN within the framework of the 
UN and respecting Security Council Resolution 1244 and status neutrality, he said.  
 
"That is the obligation they were given by the Security Council and which is listed in 
the Presidential Statement," Bogdanovic said. 
 
 
 

 


